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Memorandum

DATE: December 15, 2010

TO: Thomas G. Mauk, County Executive Officer

CC: Alisa Drakodaidis, Deputy CEO, OC Infrastructyre
FROM: Jess A. Carbajal, Director, OC Public Workis/

SUBJECT: 2011 Business Plan Update

It is with pleasure that | submit the OC Public Works 2011 Business Plan Update (attached) as
part of the 2011 budget process.

OGC Public Works is committed to our mission of ensuring quality of service today and quality of
life tomorrow and our vision of being a world class leader of innovative, professional, and quality
public works services.

Throughout FY 09-10, we reached numerous goals, many of which are reflected in our
performance measures such as the significant improvements in customer service at OC
Planning, increase in overall energy and water efficiency, and faster response times for
operations and maintenance work order requests just to name a few.

The updated performance measures submitied are critical components of our balanced
scorecard program which we term OC Performance Works. Attached you will also find a color
coded chart showing the measures that are in the red, yellow, or green zones based on
performance.

| am very proud of the nearly 1,000 men and women of OG Public Works who work every day to
provide much needed services to the residents of Orange County and their commitment to
meeting and exceeding our performance measure goals.



